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3 September 2014 
 
Dr. Christy McCain 
CU Natural History Museum 
Univ. of Colorado Boulder 
Boulder, CO 80309-0265 
 
Christy.mccain@colorado.edu 
 
Dear Dr. McCain: 
 
Along with several colleagues, I am revisiting the variation found in some of the Oaxacan anguids of the 
genus Abronia. 
 
I would very much appreciate the loan of the specimens of A. oaxacae in your collection.  I should be 
able to return these before the end of the year. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Jonathan A. Campbell 
Professor of Biology 
 
MAILING ADDRESS: 
 
J. A. Campbell 
Department of Biology 
Life Sciences Building, Room 337 
501 S. Nedderman Drive 
Arlington, TX 76019 
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